
Norman R. Hartzell 
Now Staff Sergeant 

HEADQUARTERS, 13TH AAP, j Philippines—Sergeant Norman R. Hartzell, 225 West Greenwich Street, recently has been promoted to staff sergeant. He is a gunner aboard a 13th AAP B-24 Liberator of the -Bomber Barons. Sergeant Hartzell entered the armed forces in September 1943, re-ceived his AAP training at Port Meyers,: Pia., and March Field, Cal., before coming overseas and joining! 

Sergeant Hartzell was graduated from the Bethlehem High School. 


